
REPORT ON WEBINAR CONDUCTED 

Introduction to Securities Market 
Date: 15 October 2020 

The Financial Literacy Club of Department of Commerce, 

Sasthamcotta in association with Securities and Exchange Board of 

India (SEBI) has conducted a live webinar on the topic, “Introduction 

to Securities Market” on 15th October 2020, Thursday, at 11:00 a.m., 

via Webex Meetings. 

The webinar was chaired by Dr. Renusree.S, Head of the 

Department. The inaugural address was delivered by Dr. K.S 

Anilkumar, Principal of KSMDB College. The resource persons of the 

webinar were Shri.Deepesh M.U, Deputy General Manager of SEBI and 

Shri.Arun E.A, Assistant General Manager of SEBI.  

Dr. Renusree.S gave the welcome remark about the session and 

a brief knowledge about the resource persons. 

Shri.Deepesh M.U and Shri.Arun E.A gave an idea about the 

securities market. They talked about the types of securities market in 

India, different instruments used in the securities market, role of 

securities market in India, how to invest in securities market and the 

powers and functions of SEBI. 

The entire session was an interactive session and the resource 

persons answered to many queries raised by the participants. 

Smt. Sreelekshmy H.G, Convenor of Financial Literacy Club 

proposed vote of thanks. 

More than hundred students participated in the webinar. The 

session was very informative as it explored the world of securities 

market. It was very interactive and lively session. 

 



 



 

 

 

 


